## Youth Activities Bulletin 2



Read to Kids at schools or at a Youth Group



Encourage kids to read about the history

See if there is a youth group who can help a veteran with a project

Please spread the word about the Illustrating
Art for preshool kids to Eight grade

Use the R.A.P cards if you see a child being patriotic you can find these on Malta and print them

Kate Fitzgerald Department of CT Youth Chairman 25-26 34 Millard St Torrington CT 06790 (203)558-2148 sierracallie82@gmail.com

> Dept. President: Cheryl Costello-Pelkey "Grateful Hearts Serving Our Veterans"

National President: Lois Callahan "From Sea to Shining Sea Honoring Veterans Who Keep Us Free"



